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OUR MISSION
Johnny Mac Soldiers Fund honors military service  
and sacrifice by providing scholarships to veterans  
and military family members, especially to children  
of our nation’s fallen or disabled. 



As our name suggests, we are inspired by the 
memory of Colonel John “Johnny Mac” McHugh. On 
May 18, 2010, 24-year Army officer Colonel McHugh 
was killed in action while serving our country on 
Operation Enduring Freedom in Afghanistan when 
his military convoy was attacked by a suicide bomber.

A group of his West Point classmates began raising 
money for John’s family, with the intent of ensuring 
the five McHugh children could all go to college.  
Later, this group of classmates believed they could 
help many more military families.  

On April 10, 2014, Johnny Mac Soldiers Fund was 
formed and designated by the IRS as a nonprofit 
organization. Now, 10 years later, Johnny  
Mac Soldiers Fund has served thousands  
of military families.

OUR INSPIRATION
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Behind these grim figures are the thousands of 
military families the Johnny Mac Soldiers Fund strives 
to help by giving back through education.

AIDEN VITAL is 
a civil engineering 
student at Arizona State 
University. Aiden’s 
father was U.S. Army 

Sergeant Frank B. Hernandez who 
served our country for three years. 
In 2005, during a deployment 
in support of Operation Iraqi 
Freedom, SGT Hernandez was 
killed in action when an improvised 
explosive device detonated near  
his vehicle. 

As a scholarship recipient 
I am grateful for the 
generosity of everyone 
who made such an effort 
possible. It means the world 
to my mother and me that 
there is still support for 
us out there; that despite 
losing our loved one we are 
not forgotten or cast aside.

OUR MOTIVATION

7,000
combat deaths  
since 9/11

50,000
combat wounds  
since 9/11

150,000
service members  
now deployed away  
from home

900
service member deaths
each year due to training, 
accident, illness, and other 
non-combat causes



Since 2014, we’ve provided nearly  
$35 million to more than 6,O00  
Johnny Mac Scholars.

This is just a fraction of the need.

TOTAL AWARDED $34,823,900

10 YEARS  
OF IMPACT
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Now commemorating its 10th anniversary, Johnny 
Mac Soldiers Fund has raised $45M to date. 
Independently audited each year, we prioritize 
excellence and results, earning the nonprofit 
industry’s highest accolades for our commitment  
to fiscal responsibility and transparency, along  
with effective nonprofit operations.

OPERATING  
WITH INTEGRITY

AVERY MILLS attends Liberty 
University where she majors in 
criminal justice and homeland 
security. Avery plans to use her 
degree to pursue a law enforcement 
career and hopes to work with the 
Federal Bureau of Investigation. 

Avery’s dad, Major Eddie Mills, 
retired from the U.S. Army in  
2016 after serving for 21 years.  
His distinguished career included 
a deployment to Afghanistan for 
which he was awarded the Bronze 
Star with Valor. At his retirement, 
he was 100% disabled with  
Post Traumatic Stress Disorder.  
MAJ Mills passed away in 2018. 



We’ll work with you to support your  
company’s philanthropic goals.

•	 Designate scholarship institutions or fields  
	 of study important to your company

•	 Recognition at our events, including premier 			 
	 seating, signage, and speaking opportunities

•	 Brand amplification through web, social,  
	 and print promotion

•	 Johnny Mac Scholar internships  
	 and talent recruitment

•	 Employee engagement

PARTNERSHIP 
POTENTIALS HAYDEN HICKMAN is 

majoring in business operations 
and advertising at the University 
of Alabama. Hayden is on 
Alabama’s “CREATE Path to the 
MBA” which offers high-achieving 
undergraduate students the 
opportunity to earn an MBA from 
the Manderson Graduate School of 
Business in only one calendar year.

Hayden’s father was 
U.S. Army Sergeant 
First Class Jason 
Hickman who served 
as a combat engineer 

for 11 years with tours in Iraq 
and Afghanistan. In 2010, SFC 
Hickman’s outpost in Afghanistan 
was attacked by insurgents.  
Suffering life threatening injuries, 
SFC Hickman was evacuated to  
a forward operating base but  
did not survive.



The Johnny Mac Soldiers Fund board of directors 
maintains strong ties to our nation’s military 
leaders and veteran population. Seventy-seven 
percent of our board members are graduates 
of the U.S. Military Academy at West Point and 
Army veterans.  Our board team includes a 
Civilian Aide to the Secretary of the Army.

Our board members are CEOs, senior executives, 
and entrepreneurs who lead a diverse array of 
businesses including those at right.

The board personally donates 2o% of our  
donation revenue each year.

OUR LEADERSHIP



TO JOIN OUR MISSION OF GIVING  
BACK THROUGH EDUCATION  
PLEASE CONTACT:

MaryEllen Picciuto 
Chief Executive Officer 
mpicciuto@johnnymac.org   
703.729.3291

42395 Ryan Road, Suite 112-242

Ashburn, Virginia 20148

www.johnnymac.org

Click here to watch our video and 
learn more about our mission.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=C17ZIk1nU1c&t=3s

